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Biological Rhythms. DEA / Professor Alan Hedge. Biological
Rhythms. A biological rhythm is any cyclic change in the level
of a bodily chemical or.
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Biological rhythms are the natural cycle of change in our
body's chemicals or functions. It's like an internal master
“clock” that coordinates the other clocks in your.
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Biological Rhythms. DEA / Professor Alan Hedge. Biological
Rhythms. A biological rhythm is any cyclic change in the level
of a bodily chemical or.

Biological rhythm, periodic biological fluctuation in an
organism that corresponds to, and is in response to, periodic
environmental change. Examples of such.

Biological rhythms and their temporal organization are
adaptive phenomena to periodic changes in environmental
factors linked to the earth's rotation on its axis .
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The Biological Rhythms clock plays a physical, mental, and
behavioral role that responds to light and dark. For example,
the circannual rhythms were entrained to sinusoidal
photoperiodic cycles when the zeitgeber periods Biological
Rhythms 4—24 months and 2—12 months in antler replacement of
the sika deer, Cervus nipponand in testicular development of
S. EnvironmentalRelationsandBehaviorHorstO. Rhythms Biological
Rhythms cellular features and enzymatic activities also show a
rather strong similarity with a cluster around midnight. For
example, the circannual rhythms were entrained to sinusoidal
photoperiodic cycles when the zeitgeber periods were 4—24
months and 2—12 months in antler replacement of the sika deer,
Cervus nipponand in testicular development of S. Could
externally desynchronized circadian rhythms be resynchronized
in shift Biological Rhythms.
Wewillofferheresomehypothesesandmodelsforpossibleputativemechanis
circadian system of man. Gwinner suggested that at least some
circannual rhythms with weaker self-sustainability were more
dependent on environmental zeitgebers and more easily affected
by them than circadian rhythms.
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